
Friday Newsletter             

Friday 10th January 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome Back to School! 

Robinwood- Year 4 

Unfortunately, due to the severe weather, our year 4 residential to Robinwood had to be 
postponed on Monday. 

The trip has been rearranged for Wednesday 19th March- Friday 21st March and will be at 
Robinwood’s other site at Todmorden. 

 

Lockerbie Manor- Year 6 

Forecasts are looking more promising for year 6’s trip to Lockerbie Manor on 20th January, 
and we expect the trip to go ahead. 

 

February Parents Evenings- Reception/ Year 1 

There is a change to the upcoming parent’s evenings dates for reception and year 1. Miss 
Graham and Mrs Gill will be moving the Monday parent’s evening to Tuesday 18th February. 

Parent’s Evening Dates: 

Nursery and Years 2,3,4,5 and 6- Monday 17th February and Wednesday 19th February 

Reception and Year 1- Tuesday 18th February and Wednesday 19th February 

 



Donations for outdoor play equipment 

If you have any unwanted outdoor toys and play equipment after Christmas, we would love 
to take any donations. Please drop off any outdoor toys you no longer need at the school 
office. Many thanks in advance. 

 

Amazing Charity Work! 

Well done to Emma (year 4) and Matthew Thompson (year 1) who raised money for charity 

by running a lemonade stall last summer. They decided to give the funds they raised 

through donations to the Sir Bobby Robson Foundation and the TVLB (Tynemouth Volunteer 

Life Brigade). Their fantastic efforts have been recognised by the Sir Bobby Robson 

Foundation, who posted the story on their social media pages just before Christmas. Go and 

take a look! 

Brilliant work Emma and Matthew! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Special Mentions! 

Year group Names 

Year 1 Austin Holmes and Ella McBryde 

Year 2 Ember Triggs and Libby Boyle 

Year 3 Sienna Collard and Orion Triggs 

Year 4 Charlie Range and Zoe Kirton 

Year 5 William Swinburn and Marley Brady 

Year 6 Cairns Davies and Marley Robson 

 

Head Teachers Awards 

This week, the Head Teacher’s Awards went to Will Hunter for his excellent writing and to 

Connie James for her fabulous work about Sheila Hicks. 

 

Great job, Will and Connie! 

 

Lunchtime Awards 

This week, Ellie Williams and Matty Dorman were given the Lunchtime Awards 

for being helpful in the dining hall and on the yard! 

Well done, Ellie and Matty! 

 

Enjoy your weekend! 

Miss Parrish  

Headteacher 

 



Spring Key Dates 

 


